
NEW PARISHIONERS 
To become a member of our parish, 

visit the parish office in person.  

VOLUNTEER SCREENING 
Contact the office or our volunteer  

coordinator Hsiu Hau at 

screening@princeofpeacesc.ca 

 

BAPTISM 
Contact the parish office 3 months  

before the desired date of Baptism. 

FIRST COMMUNION  
AND CONFIRMATION PREP 

In normal times, these programs run 

from September to June. Look for  

bulletin announcements.  

R.C.I.A  
The Christian Initiation of Adults is for 

those wishing to learn more about how 

to become Catholic. Please contact the 

parish office for further information. 

MARRIAGE 

Contact the parish office at least one 

year in advance of the desired date. 

 ANOINTING OF THE SICK 
The date of our Mass of anointing is 

published in the bulletin. For home vis-

its, call the parish office. From the hos-

pital, ask for a priest directly at the 

nursing station. 

FIRST FRIDAY DEVOTIONS 
Following the  7pm mass there is expo-

sition, adoration (confessions during 

adoration) and Benediction at 8:30pm.  

MASS OF ANOINTING 
Second Wednesday of every month at 

12:00 noon. 

VISITING MINISTRY 
Currently no visits for Holy Communion 

are available.  

CHILDREN’S LITURGY  
Postponed until further notice. 

KNIGHTS OF COLUMBUS 
Bento D’Cruz—Grand Knight 

GK9144@ontariokofc.ca 

ST. VINCENT DE PAUL 
Meet on the 2nd Monday of every 

month. For assistance, donations or to 

join call 647-234-0265. 

PARISH FINANCE COUNCIL 
Meets on the 3rd Tuesday of every 

Month.  

CATHOLIC  SCHOOLS 
Prince of Peace  416-393-5416 

Our Lady of Grace  416-393-5372 

St. Marguerite Bourgeoys 416-393-5381 

St. Rene Goupil  416-393-5408 

The Divine Infant  416-393-5414 

Fr. Michael McGivney 905-472-4961 

Francis Libermann HS   416-393-5524 

 

PASTOR 
Fr. Efren Alvarez Pelayo  
fr.efren@princeofpeacesc.ca 

ASSOCIATE PASTOR 
Fr. Martin Lugo Tapia 

fr.martin@princeofpeacesc.ca 

DEACONS 
Rev. Mr. Terence Rebello  
Rev Mr. Thomas Aquino 

SECRETARY 
Fatima Sequeira 

fatima@princeofpeacesc.ca 

SACRAMENTS COORDINATOR-
OFFICE ASSISTANT 

Joan Turco 
joan@princeofpeacesc.ca 

ACCOUNTANT 
Rene Ng 

rng@archtoronto.org 

PROPERTY MANAGER 
Dan Christante 

dan.christante@gmail.com 

HOUSEKEEPING 
Geneveve Macariola-Amini 

CARETAKERS 
Jessie Guinto * Tom Mitrovski 

Weekend Masses 
Saturday:    5:00 pm  
Sunday:       8:30 am, 10:00 am,  
                        11:30 am & 1:00 pm  

Weekday Masses 
       Monday-Saturday:   8:30 am   

 

       Tuesday & 1st  Friday:  7:00 pm 

Confessions 
Saturday:    9:00 am - 9:45 am   
              4:00 pm-4:45 pm  

(First Friday Confessions-see below)  

Office Hours:  Monday through Friday  9:00 am to 5:00 pm / Weekends Closed 

Founded 1983 

265 Alton Towers Circle, Scarborough, Ontario M1V 4E7 
Phone: 416-291-9422  |  Fax: 416-291-7841 

Email: parish.office@princeofpeacesc.ca 

Website: https://princeofpeacesc.archtoronto.org/ 

mailto:rng@archtoronto.org


Thirty-First Sunday in Ordinary Time 

CATHOLIC CEMETERY’S 
The Archdiocese wish-
es to invite all families 
to participate in the All 
Souls’ Day Mass on 

Saturday, November 5 at 2:00pm. All 
Masses will be held indoors at the fol-
lowing locations:  

Christ the King – Markham 
Assumption -Mississauga 

Holy Cross -Thornhill 
Queen of Heaven -Woodbridge 

Resurrection -Whitby 
 

Due to limited indoor space, priority is 
given to those  who have family  mem-
bers buried  at any of the Cemeteries.  

FIRST FRIDAY DEVOTIONS  
November 4 is First Friday. We invite 
everyone to join us for mass 
at 7pm. After mass we will 
have the exposition of the 
Blessed Sacrament until 
8:30pm. Confessions during the ado-
ration between 7:30 and 8:30pm. 

FALL BACK 
Clocks go back one hour on 
November 6. Remember to 
turn your clocks back one 
hour when you go to bed on 
Saturday November 5. 

CHOIR REHEARSAL 
Choir rehearsal will be can-
celled on Wednesday Novem-
ber 2 and will resume on 
Wednesday, November 9 at 
7:00 pm in the Church. New 
members are always welcome. 

FRIARS’ STUDENT WRITING CONTEST  
Theme: “Do good; seek 
justice” (Isaiah 1:17). High 
school students (ages 13-
19 years) in the Catholic 

School Boards located in the Archdio-
cese of Toronto are invited to partici-
pate in this annual event that com-
memorates the global Week of Prayer 
for Christian Unity.  Great prizes await 
the top three submissions. For infor-
mation contact:  

 ecumenism@archtoronto.org  

Saturday, October 29 
8:30am Mass 
Sunday, October 30 
8:30am * 10:00am  
11:30am * 1:00pm  
Monday, October 31 
8:30am Mass 
†  Raymond D’Souza 

 William Wong 
Tuesday, November 1 
8:30am Mass 
† All Souls in Purgatory 

7:00pm Mass 
† All Souls in Purgatory 

Wednesday, November 2 
8:30am * 12:00pm * 7:00pm * 
† All Souls in Purgatory 

Thursday, November 3 
8:30am Mass 
† John Lo 

† Shankami Sothiroopan 

Friday, November 4 
8:30 am Mass 

 Li Jung Fang 

 Fang Sing Yun 
7:00pm Mass 
† John Castanha 
† Rolando Fernandez 

Saturday, November 5 
8:30am Mass 
† Chit Bugayong 
† Crescente Barcelona 

Mass Intentions 
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SANCTUARY LAMP 
OCT 31—NOV 5 

For the Repose of the Souls of: 
Elizabeth  Ah Mao 
Foo Chung Wong 

Victorino & Vitaliana Ruelos 

Regardless of whether or not you are “successful” from a worldly 

point of view, it’s essential that you recognize the unfulfilled de-

sire of your heart. Some people try to fulfill this desire in many 

worldly ways. But those who are like Zacchaeus will realize that 

Jesus is the answer. And when someone recognizes this fact, they 

will go to any length necessary to see Him and be with Him.  

 For the infirm 
 In thanksgiving  †Rest in peace  

NOVEMBER IS THE MONTH DEDICATED TO ALL SOULS IN PURGATORY 

The month of November is dedicated to All Souls in Purgatory. The 
Church has always taught us to pray for those who have gone into eter-
nity. Therefore, once again, we invite the community to join in our 
practice to remember the Faithful departed by attending mass on Nov 
2, All Souls Day, and by entering the names of family members only 

into the Book of Life. We ask every one to observe the following instructions:                       
The BOOK OF LIFE will be present in the sanctuary area this weekend. 
Please pick up a sheet after mass from the entrance of the church and 
bring them to the church and place them in the assigned container at 
the entrance of the church. We will add the pages to the book.            
ALL SOULS ENVELOPES are available before and after all masses and dur-
ing the week. The names submitted on the envelope will be your personal and pri-
vate intention included in the general intention for All Souls in Purgatory at all 
three masses on Nov 2 (8:30am, 12noon & 7pm). During these three masses, a 
collection will be taken and it is then that All Souls envelopes will be collected as 
an offering for our beloved departed. If you cannot attend any of 
these masses, you can submit your offering during the offertory any 
Sunday in November. Please note that the names you write on the 
envelopes will be for the Mass only, not the slides, which will be con-
ducted differently to give equal opportunity to everyone.  

PILGRIMAGE TO OUR LADY 
OF GUADALUPE SHRINE 

(MEXICO) 
FEBRUARY 11-17, 2023 

Spaces are limited, contact us at:  
416-444-6666  or visit:  

www.ihtours.com 



October 30, 2022 

STEWARDSHIP 
When Zacchaeus has a 
conversion experience, 
he vows not only to 
correct the wrong he 
has done, but to give 
back “four times as much.” Zac-
chaeus teaches us that we should-
n’t give the bare minimum but 
seek greater generosity in our 
gifts, especially of our time and 
talents. Let us prayerfully review 
how we use our time and talents 
and seek ways to better serve the 
Kingdom of God within our par-
ishes. 

 
BUILDING MAINTENANCE FUND 

The Building Mainte-
nance Fund collection 
will be moved from No-
vember 12/13 to No-
vember 19/20. If you 
use offertory envelopes, please 
remember to drop off your build-
ing fund donations on November 
19/20. Thank you for funding the 
operation and ministries upon 
which our community depends.  

PRE-AUTHORIZED GIVING  
This is an Archdiocesan 
Giving Plan to assist you 
in your support of the 
work of Prince of Peace 
Parish, through your 

regular parish offerings (this does 
not include special collections). 
The Plan is administered through 
the Archdiocese and tax receipts 
will be issued for all offertory 
gifts. Enrollment forms available 
at the entrance of the church and 
at parish office.  

OFFERTORY COLLECTION 
OCTOBER 22-23 

Weekly Offertory 

$ 7,952.00 
World Mission Collection 

$ 4,198.00 

Thank you for  

your continued support 

FIRST COMMUNION PROGRAM 
We are now ready to begin the 
First Communion Program af-
ter the Registration has been 
completed. Parents who at-
tended a Registration evening 
and fully registered their child, 

will receive notification regarding 
which group their child will be with.  

 

Registration for this program is now 
closed. Parents who wish to have First 
Communion for their children are asked 
to contact us in May of  2023.  

CONFIRMATION PROGRAM 
We thank all the parents who 
responded to our invitation to 
sign up for  an Orientation 
Meeting this week. Parents 
who missed the deadline date 
(October 28th) and are still in-
terested in the 2022-2023 Confirmation 
Program are asked to call the parish 
office  immediately to discuss options.  

THINKING OF BECOMING A CATHOLIC? 
If you are interested in learn-
ing more about becoming 
Catholic, please contact the 
parish office and request an 
RCIA Registration Application Form. 
The 2022-2023 program will be start-
ing soon.  

SACRAMENTAL PREPARATION NEWS 

VOCATIONS 
Can I risk sharing the goodness 
God has given me? Can I care for 
the needs of my brothers and sis-
ters? Can I respond to God as a 
priest, deacon, brother or sister? 

If God is calling you contact: Fr. Matt 
McCarthy : 416-968-0997  

vocations @archtoronto.org 

COME AND SEE WEEKEND 
Friday, November 18, 6:30pm to Sun-
day, November 20, 2pm. at St. Au-
gustine’s Seminary, single Catholic men 
17 years and older are invited for a time 
for prayer, reflection, and information on 
the process of becoming one of Christs 
disciples as a Catholic priest. For Regis-
tration and information visit  

www.vocationstoronto.ca/comesee  

SHEPHERDS TRUST 
The Shepherd’s Trust ensures 
our priests can live their retire-
ment years with dignity. For 
many of our retired shepherd’s 
this means “lending a hand” to 

accommodate their special needs so that 
they can continue to live with dignity. 
This collection will take place in all par-
ishes in the Archdiocese during the 
weekend of November 12/13. For those 
who do not use envelopes, we will pro-
vide Shepherd’s Trust envelopes next 
weekend, November 5/6.  

 
 
“We know the challenges that parishes 
continue to face as we slowly move for-
ward in a post-COVID environment. The 
most important thing we can do is re-
mind parishioners of the urgent need and 
continually provide the opportunity to 
give.” Arthur Peters. Prince of Peace Par-
ish total donations have reached  
$98,596.00,  (118.8%) of our 2022    
target goal of  $83,000.00.  

Congratulations and thank you for 
your generosity!   

RENEW TORONTO 
Renew Toronto is a Young Adult 
Catholic Conference open to ag-
es 19-39. It is an opportunity to 
grow in faith and journey along-
side like-minded people in a 

similar stage of life. Whether you are a 
student or working professional, single 
or couple, man or woman; RenewTO is 
for you! This year, our conference will be 
held at Canada Christian College in Whit-
by on Saturday, November 5. Details at: 

 youngadult@ocytoronto.org 

SUNDAY MISSALS 
Sunday Missals are now availa-
ble in the parish office during 
regular office hours. If you would 
like to have your own copy, the 
cost is $7.00 per missal. 

SESSION ONE 
Saturday, November 5 

Group 1:   9:00 am-10:30 am 

Group 2:   11:00 am –12:30 pm 

http://www.vocationstoronto.ca/comesee


If you are a business owner, we 

invite you to consider advertis-

ing your business in our parish 

bulletin, available weekly at Mass and 

virtually through our parish website. This 

is a valuable, effective, local and afforda-

ble method to promote your business to 

our congregation.  

The most common sizes are displayed be-

low but we do have other options. Please 

call the parish office if you wish to place 

an add in our bulletin. 

Our bulletin is printed 

from September to June 

on a weekly basis and  

website. As an example, 

we have posted these 

past advertisements 

that were previously in our parish bulle-

tin. We hope this will provide you with 

an idea of how your advertisement might 

appear in our parish bulletin. 

 

   

  

 

AD 5 SPACE AD— $ 650 per year 

4 SPACE AD 

$550 per year 

3 SPACE AD 

$450 per year 

2 SPACE AD 

$350 per year 

3 SPACE AD 

$450 per year 

1 SPACE AD 

$250 per year 

2 SPACE AD 

$350 per year 

 

   

  

 


